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OFFICIAL 

Bakewell Underpass  
Investigation works  
 
The Department for Infrastructure and Transport is undertaking investigation works on the concrete 
surface of the Bakewell underpass at Mile End.  

These investigations will help inform planned restoration works on the concrete surface of the underpass. This 
will include cosmetic repairs to retaining wall cracks within the underpass, on both sides of Henley Beach 
Road/Glover Avenue. Advance notice will be provided ahead of the restoration works commencing. 

What to expect 
These investigation works are expected to commence from Tuesday, 17 October 2023 and are expected to 
be completed in early November, weather permitting.  

To reduce impacts to the local community and road users, these works will be undertaken at night, Monday to 
Friday, between 7pm and 6am. No works will be undertaken on weekends. 

To safely facilitate these works, speed and lane restrictions will be in place intermittently on Henley Beach Road / 
Glover Avenue, as required during work hours. The road will remain open to traffic at all times. 
 
Outside of work hours, all speed and lane restrictions will be removed. 

Please follow the directions of on-site traffic controllers and observe traffic signage when travelling through the 
area. Please plan ahead, allow extra travel time, and take extra care when workers are on site. 

Access will be maintained for emergency services vehicles and public transport at all times. 

Some noise disturbance can be expected at times while these works are completed, however the work will be 
managed to minimise disturbance as much as practically possible. This includes scheduling more intrusive works 
in the early evening, where possible 
 
Pedestrian and cyclist detour  
To safely facilitate these works, the existing footpath on the southern side of Henley Beach Road / Glover Avenue 
will be closed each night during work hours. Signage will be in place to direct pedestrians and cyclists to 
alternative routes. Please see map overleaf. Outside of work hours, the footpath will be reopened for full access. 

Pedestrians and cyclists are advised to take care when travelling through the area. Every effort will be made to 
minimise impacts to the community. 

The Department appreciates your co-operation and patience while these important works are undertaken. 
 
If you have any questions or would like to speak to a member of the project team, please call 1300 794 880 
or email DIT.Engagement@sa.gov.au.  

Kind regards  
DIT Engagement Team  

mailto:DIT.Engagement@sa.gov.au


PEDESTRIAN AND CYCLIST DETOUR AND TEMPORARY LANE CLOSURES 
 From Tuesday, 17 October 2023 until early November (between 7pm and 6am Monday to Friday) 
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